
BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS DISTRICT NO. 2 
TOWNSHIP OF FREEHOLD, NEW JERSEY 

 
January 14, 2020 
 
Chairman David Goldstein called the regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Fire 
Commissioners to order at 7:00 p.m.   The Sunshine law was read and the date and time of the 
meeting was posted.  
 
 Roll call was taken as follows: 
    Mr. Goldstein  Present 
    Mr. Polo  Present 
    Mr. Bailey  Present 
    Mr. Allen  Absent 
    Mr. Coburn  Present 
    Mr. Parker  Present 
 
BUDGET 
 
Meeting was opened to the public for comment on the Amended 2020 Budget, no public present, 
Mr. Bailey made a motion to accept the Amended Budget, 2nd by Mr. Polo. Roll was called, 
Budget Adopted.  
 
CORRESPONDENCE 
 
Mr. Goldstein received the Bureau of Labor Statistics Report from the U.S. Department of 
Labor, was given to the Chief to be filled out and returned.  
 
Mr. Goldstein received a notice of Insurance.  
 
CHIEF’S REPORT 
  
Nothing at this time.  
 
RADIO AND ALARM 
 
New portables arrived, but sent the wrong chargers.  The chargers were returned and now 
waiting for correct chargers to arrive.  
 
 
BUILDINGS 
 
Pond Rd. Phil from Design Plus will start work next week to find the leak in the ceiling.  
 



INSURANCE 
 
LOSAP standings will be given to the members next week.  
 
Mr. Polo to meet with Travelers Insurance for the annual audit.  
 
MAINTENANCE 
 
Nothing at this time.  
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
The board has made a decision that the Chief Vehicles will not be passed down to the Captain or 
Lieu ants in the absence of the Chief’s.  If service needs to be done, it should be scheduled at that 
time. 
 
Truck committee received the final spec from the spec writer, this is being reviewed by Mr. 
Goldstein and Mr. Bailey.  
 
Mr. Goldstein will ask Mr. Stankiewicz to send a copy of our amended budget to the Freehold 
Township Mayor and Council.  
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
Mr. Coburn and Mr. Polo met with Mark O Lite Signs, now waiting for company to send 
estimate for new sign and lighting electrical work for Pond Rd and Daniels Way Firehouses.  
 
Mr. Polo to meet with the Fire Inspector on Thursday to due annual fire inspection of all three 
firehouses.  
 
TREASURER 
 
4th quarter tax payment from Freehold Township in the amount of $222,330.50 was received and 
deposited on 12/21/2019 at Freehold Savings and Loan.  
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:50 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Patrick Coburn, Secretary 
Board of Fire Commissioners District 2 


